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Hot chocolate and treat reward 

 

 

It was a very exciting day on Monday as the first hot chocolate and treat of the year took place 
in the dining room. The child with the most green (EYFS/KS1/LKS2) and e-praise (UKS2) 
points in each class was invited along with a special voucher. Children enjoyed sitting with the 
staff to have their sandwich cookies and marshmallows along with their hot chocolates.  

We look forward to seeing which children will win the next hot chocolate and treat break next 
half term.  

Something to look out for…..Mrs Hallam, Mrs Bartle and I will be sending a postcard home 
next half term to someone in each Key Stage who has been having a positively green term and 
making lots of progress.  

Keep up the positivity!  

 

Miss Jade Preston and Mrs Heather Hallam 

 

 


